Winter 2010

Construction news and trends, plus a little light-heartedness

Our New

Year’s Message
g

If one were to sum up the past
year in a single word, “challenging”
would probably be a good choice.
No individual, family or business
was unaffected by what’s taken place
economically, and its effects, both
on a personal and global scale, will
be felt for
many years to
come.

Ours, ; i : ST et
though, is a The Lacy Team once again gathered for a company photo, and even though a few faces have come
Ttk and gone over the past year, we still look and act like the outstanding team we are.

always picks

itself up,

“The entire Lacy Construction dusts itself off

teant wish 't‘_]'(;.'{ a / and moves

Sfilled with happin omise forward. We

and oppartinity. are survivors.

We've learned

some lessons from what's happened
and, hopefully, will make changes
that help prevent the same mistakes
in the future.

As a business, times like
these cause us to appreciate our
blessings more than ever—our
dedicated, hardworking employees,
outstanding building team partners,
supportive corporate friends and,
of course, our loyal clients. You are
the heart and soul of our company,

without whom we would not exist. . SR e N

The entire Lacy Construction This past summer, Lacy put together a crack team of sharpshooters to participate in the Goodwill
team hopes you enjoyed a safe Charity Shoot. Along the sporting clays trail, they came across world-renowned exhibition shooter Tom
and healthy holiday season and Knapp, who was on hand to perform laver that day. Pictured from lefi to right are Martin Evans,

wishes you a year ahead filled with Chris Wissing, Tim Holloway, Tom Knapp, Tim Rush and Steve Grubbs. Its probably best to tell you
happiness, promise and opportunity.  rhe highlight of our day was meeting Tom, because we found no joy in our shooting score that day
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What’s Up
At Lacy?

Projects in Progress
New West Sports Medicine
Kearney, Nebraska

New Facility

Evangelical Free Church
Kearney, Nebraska
Addition

Grand Island Public Schools
Grand Island, Nebraska

Food Production Center

New Centralized Kitchen Facility

Nova Tech

Grand Island, Nebraska

New Facility

Projects Recently Completed

Red Cloud Grocery Store 5 : :

Redilond, MNehiaska With a year-long effort, the entire Lacy Team earned the Contractor Vanguard Safety

Rt Award of Honor, which was presented by Nebraska Governor Dave Heineman. Shown left
10 right are Mick Anderson of Great Plains Safety and Health; Lacys Mel Griess and Dallas

Red Cloud Bowling Alley Jesch; Governor Dave Heineman; Joann Schaefer, M.D., Chief Medical Officer, Nebraska

Red Cloud, Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services; Jerry Huismann, Lacy President; and Lacys

Renovations Brian Kroksh.

We're doing our part. This newsletter is printed on environmentally-friendly paper—S50% recycled, using 25% post-consumer waste, and is composed of a mixture of fibers from
certified forests, post-consumer recycling processes and fibers from other controlled sources.





